

## NATIONAL RESEARCH COUNCIL

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-TREASURER

OTTAWA, April 4, 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie, Principal, McGill University, Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir:

Dr. Tory is of the opinion that it would be advisable to hold a meeting of the Parasitology Committee at Macdonald College next week, and he has asked me to communicate with you and ascertain what date would best suit your convenience. Any day expect Tuesday would be satisfactory to Dr. Tory. It is suggested that as usual the meeting should be held immediately following lunch at Macdonald College. On receipt of your reply, I will notify the other members of the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

S.P. Egleson, Secretary-Treasurer.

SPE/DE

1